
  
 

 

Seeking Experts in the Field for 2018 Teen Conference 
 

Experts are needed in the following areas: 

 

Health Sciences 

Human Services 

Education and Training 

Business, Management and Administration 

Law, Public Safety, Corrections and Security 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

Prevent Child Abuse-New Jersey is seeking Experts in specific career fields for its Annual Teen 

Conference, which will be held on May 2, 2018 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at The Forsgate Country 

Club in Monroe Township, NJ. This annual conference brings together adolescent parents who 

participate in the Parent Linking Program (PLP) statewide. This program helps to assist young parents 

in keeping their commitment to complete high school as well as learning to fulfill their important role 

as parents. Our goal is to empower and educate the participants to continue on the path to success. 

We are seeking experts in these fields to share their expertise with teens who are interested in 

pursuing similar career paths. 

 

AUDIENCE 
 

The audience includes 150-200 male and female expectant and parenting adolescents who 

participate in the Parent Linking Program. Each session will be limited to 50 participants or less.  

 

CRITERIA FOR SELECTION 
 

 Applicants will be expected to participate in a 45 minute career information session  

 

 Experts in the field must: 

 

1. Possess a minimum of 7 years of experience in one of the fields listed above 

2. Be willing and able to answer on the spot questions from teens 

3. Be willing and able to share the platform with 1-2 additional professionals in the same 

field.  

4. Be comfortable with interacting with adolescents 

5. Be comfortable speaking in public 

 

 Personal experience as a young parent is a plus 

 

DEADLINES 
 

 Proposals must be received by February 2, 2018.  

 Selected applicants will be notified by e-mail of their acceptance by February 15th. 
 

To apply, visit:  https://pcanj.wufoo.com/forms/r1da1j6m12ja7lx/ 

If you have any questions, contact Sherry Clark at sclark@preventchildabusenj.org. 

Prevent Child Abuse-New Jersey 
2018 Annual Teen Conference  

“A World of Possibilities: Oh, The Places You’ll Go” 
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